
Letter of Advocacy for Ethnic Studies Course 

Implementation 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[School/Institution Name] 

[School/Institution Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the implementation of an Ethnic Studies course in 

our curriculum at [School/Institution Name]. As our society continues to evolve, it is imperative 

that our educational institutions reflect the diverse cultures, histories, and contributions of all 

ethnic groups. 

Incorporating an Ethnic Studies curriculum not only enhances the educational experience for all 

students but also promotes empathy, critical thinking, and a deeper understanding of social 

justice issues. Numerous studies have shown that students engaged in Ethnic Studies 

demonstrate improved academic performance and a greater sense of belonging in their 

educational environment. 

Furthermore, offering Ethnic Studies is essential in fostering an inclusive community that values 

diversity and equity. It equips students with the knowledge and tools necessary to navigate and 

contribute positively to an increasingly interconnected world. 

I urge you to consider the positive impact of implementing an Ethnic Studies course and to 

advocate for its introduction in our school's curriculum. Together, we can take a crucial step 

toward creating an education system that honors and uplifts every student. 



Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to discussing how we can 

move forward with this initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title, if applicable] 


